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Benha university preparations to receive the students of the university hostels of the new academic year 2016-2017

[image: ] In the frame of the cooperation protocol between the university and “Misr el-Kheer” organization under the auspices of Prof. Dr. Gamal Ismail, the acting president of the university, a team has been collected to carry out the protocol under the auspices of Prof. Dr. Gamal Sosa, the general supervisor of the university hostels, this team was headed by prof. Dr. Ali Ghalil, the supervisor of the Kafr-Saad hostels.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This protocol included that “Misr- El-Kheer” organization funded the hostels of the university by building facilities in the hostels of the university for boys and girls. Prof. Dr. Gamal Sosa, the general superivor of the univertsity hostels  says that these preparations will help students to get more grades. 
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